
FALL 2023 LECTURE 
  

CREATION CARE AND THE CLIMATE CRISIS: WHAT 
CAN WE DO? A JEWISH PERSPECTIVE

 
A lecture by Madeline Hirschland, Executive Director of Creation Care 
Partners  
  
Wednesday, October 25 @ 7:30 PM 
  
Gannett Auditorium, Palamountain Hall at Skidmore College 
  
Reception to follow 





She co-founded Hoosier Interfaith Power & Light; founded Solarize 
Indiana, which increased residential solar in Indiana by 20% in six 
months; and founded The Seventh Day Initiative, which assisted 
congregations and their members to become models of deep energy 
conservation by reducing their energy use by 33%. Madi now directs 
Creation Care Partners, which mobilizes synagogues and Evangelical 
churches across Indiana to install solar and deeply reduce their energy 
use. 

Co-sponsored by the Office of Special Programs, Environmental Studies 
and Sciences program, Religious Studies department, Office of Religious 
and Spiritual Life, Skidmore Hillel, Skidmore Environmental Action Club, 
Temple Sinai, Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Saratoga Springs, 
and Presbyterian United Church. Funding is provided by endowments 
established by Jacob Perlow and by Beatrice Troupin. 

About the Jacob Perlow Series: A generous grant from the estate of 
Jacob Perlow - an immigrant to the United States in the 1920s, a 
successful business man deeply interested in religion and philosophy, 
and a man who was committed to furthering Jewish education - supports 
annual lectures and presentations to the College and Capital District 
community on issues broadly related to Jews and Judaism. Additional 
funding was provided by a bequest from Mrs. Beatrice Perlman Troupin. 
 


